Columbia, South Carolina
March 12*, 1957

The State Budget and Control Board was called by the Governor to meet
in his office on March 12* 1957 at 5 o’clock in the afternoon. AIll members of the
Board attended the meeting.

The Governor had called the meeting to discuss the Legislative situation,
especially with respect to the status of the appropriations bill in relation to
the present outlook as to revenue prospects for the current and ensuing fiscal
years.

The Board members were all of the opinion that the present outlook for
a continuing increase in the revenue yield through next year was not as encourag-
ing as it had been last Fall when the Budget Report was compiled.

The question of whether or not the Board should, at this time, issue a
statement on the matter was considered.

After a discussion of the matter, it was agreed that such a statement
at this time would accomplish nothing worthwhile, and further consideration was
deferred pending later developments.

The Board then adjourned.






